
 NEWS RELEASE 

 

 

Arizona House of Representatives 
Representative Heather Carter (R-15) 

1700 West Washington  Phoenix, Arizona  85007-2844 

 

 

 

Wednesday, February 22, 2017 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Representative Carter Applauds House Passage of 

Legislation Creating Overdose Review Team 
 

STATE CAPITOL, PHOENIX – The House of Representatives yesterday voted to pass HB 

2493, legislation sponsored by Representative Heather Carter (R-15) that establishes a 21-

member team within Arizona Department of Health Services to combat the growing opioid 

crisis.  

 

The team will develop a system to track drug overdose fatalities and conduct annual analysis on 

the causes and incidents of overdose fatalities in the preceding fiscal year.  

 

“There must be a system in place to track the growing opioid crisis within the state,” said 

Representative Carter.  “Once this system is in place, we will be able to effectively battle the 

growing epidemic to save lives.” 
  

 

### 

 

CONTACT: 

Matthew Specht 

Director of Communications 

House Majority Staff 

602-926-5518 

mspecht@azleg.gov 
 

 

https://apps.azleg.gov/BillStatus/GetDocumentPdf/449375
https://apps.azleg.gov/BillStatus/GetDocumentPdf/449375
mailto:mspecht@azleg.gov

